
 
 National Health Service Superannuation Scheme (Scotland) 

 

 
 
 

 

7 Tweedside Park 

Tweedbank 

GALASHIELS 

TD1 3TE 

www.sppa.gov.uk 

 

Tel:  01896 893000 

Fax:  01896 893230 

 

 

Our ref: NHS/01/44 

 

 14 February 2018 

    
  
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Colleague 
 
Consultation on changes to the NHS Superannuation Scheme Scotland Regulations 
 
A Consultation on draft regulations will run from 15 February to 6 March 2018. The purpose of 
these regulations is to correct “coming into force” dates in Scottish Statutory Instrument 
2017/434. 
  

As this is only a short corrective document and introduces no new provisions, the consultation 
period will be for two weeks only. A copy of the consultation document has been circulated to 
members of the NHS Pension Scheme (Scotland) Scheme Advisory Board and is also available 
on the Agency’s website www.sppa.gov . 
 
If you have any comments on this document please email these to me at 
Sharon.liptrott@gov.scot by 6 March 2018. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

Sharon Liptrott 
 
Sharon Liptrott (Mrs) 
NHS Policy Manager 
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